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A House intelligence committee report revealed that researchers were paid $50-million by
unidentified donors from California and New York to create the discredited Steele
dossier in order to oust President Trump. Daniel Jones, a former staffer with Senator
Dianne Feinstein, owns the company that hired Christopher Steele and Fusion GPS, that
provided the false data. Jones planned to share it with policymakers, the press, and the
FBI. The Clinton campaign and Democratic National Committee funded the dossier. George
Soros was also linked as a donor in the scheme. The dossier was used improperly by the
FBI in seeking a federal court order for surveillance of Americans during the campaign.
A group of wealthy donors from New York and California have forked out $50 million to
fund a Russia investigation being conducted by Christopher Steele, Fusion GPS and a
former Senate staffer for Dianne Feinstein.

That bombshell revelation is made in a footnote to the House Intelligence Committee’s
newly released report on Russian interference in the presidential campaign.

Fusion GPS hired Steele, a former MI6 agent, to investigate Trump’s activities in
Russia. He would go on to produce a 35-page report alleging collusion between the Trump
campaign and Russian government.
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The Clinton campaign and Democratic National Committee funded the project. A law firm
representing the organizations hired Fusion GPS in April 2016.

 While the dossier project failed to help former Secretary of State Hillary Clinton win
the presidency, Fusion GPS and Steele have continued their investigative work.
That’s according to statements from Daniel Jones, a former Feinstein staffer who runs
the Penn Quarter Group (PQG), a Washington, D.C., consulting firm.

The House report states that in March 2017, Jones told the FBI about a project he is
working on with Steele and Fusion GPS that is being funded to the tune of $50 million by
7 to 10 wealthy donors from New York and California.

“In late March 2017, Jones met with FBI regarding PQG, which he described as ‘exposing
foreign influence in Western election,’” reads the committee’s report.

“[Redacted] told FBI that PQG was being funded by 7 to 10 wealthy donors located
primarily in New York and California, who provided approximately $50 million.”

“[Redacted] further stated that PQG had secured the services of Steele, his associate
[redacted], and Fusion GPS to continue exposing Russian interference in the 2016 U.S.
Presidential election,” reads the report, which adds that Jones “planned to share the
information he obtained with policymakers…and with the press.”

Jones “also offered to provide PQG’s entire holdings to the FBI,” the report says.

The report cites a transcript of an interview that Jones gave to the FBI. The
transcript, known as an FD-302, is dated March 28, 2017.

Read full article here…
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